

30 January 2018

Letter No.: 423/17

Ref. No.: PRO/436/Marshall Islands

Dear Mr. Samuel

Subject: Implementing Agency for Marshall Islands Biennial Update Reports (BUR) and Third National Communication (TNC) Report to UNFCCC Project

Yokwe and warm greeting from Suva.

Regarding the letter dated 17 October, I would like to confirm that the United Nations Development Programme (UNDP) will be pleased to partner with your good office in developing the Republic of the Marshall Islands's Biennial Updated Report (BUR) and Third National Communication to the United Nations Framework Convention Climate Change (UNFCCC) through support provided by the Global Environment Facility (GEF).

We thank you for your Office's continued contributions in achieving outcomes for GEF and other projects. UNDP looks forward to this continuing partnership through this new initiative.

Should you have further queries please do not hesitate to contact Dr. Winifereti Nainoca (winifereti.nainoca@undp.org) or Mr. Rusiate Ratuniata (rusiate.ratuniata@undp.org).

Your sincerely,

Kevin Petrini Resilience and Sustainable Development Team Leader UNDP Pacific Office in Fiji

cc:

Honorable John Silk, Minister for Foreign Affairs & Trade Yamil Bonduki, Regional Technical Advisor (NC/BUR), Instanbul Regional Hub

Mr. Clarence Samuel
Director, Office of Environmental Planning & Policy Coordination
Majuro, Marshall Islands